
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

15th September 2025 

Parent and Teacher Pupil Progress Meeting Autumn 2025  
 
Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
We are pleased to invite parents/carers to school for our autumn parents’ evening 
which will be held after school on Tuesday 14th October and Thursday 23rd October. 
The appointments will run from 3.30pm-6pm.   
 
These meetings will provide opportunities to:   

• discuss how well your child has settled into the new school year  
• discuss any questions you may have  
 

If you are unable to attend on these dates, please contact your child’s class 
teacher to arrange a suitable alternative.  
 
Children with Additional Needs (Special Educational Needs and Disabilities)  
For parents or carers of pupils on the SEND register, you will attend a parents 
evening with your child’s class teacher. During the evening of Thursday October 
23rd, Mrs Kirman will be available in the hall for drop-in sessions should you 
wish to discuss your child’s support plan or provision in class. You do not need 
to book in for these drop-in sessions.  
 
If your child has an EHCP, Miss Kirman will be in contact to arrange a further 
meeting to review the EHCP targets with you later on in the term.   
 
Booking an appointment  
Please complete the Microsoft Form within the email to specify the date and 
time that you would like to book your parents evening appointments.  
 
Please complete the form by Friday 3rd October at 9am.   
https://forms.office.com/e/AXLyY5dSRR   
 
 
 

https://forms.office.com/e/AXLyY5dSRR


 
 

 

 

 

 

Please NOTE  
Please do not delay if anything is worrying you; we all need to work together 
to resolve any issues. If at any time you would like to speak to the class teacher 
or the SENDCo about a matter relating to your child, please ask for a meeting 
via the school office or use your child’s year group email address.   
 
Kind Regards  
 
Mrs Robinson  
Head of School  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


